

THE MUSCOGEE (CREEK) NATION

Vocational Rehabilitation Program P.O. Box 489 Okemah, OK 74859

T 918.623.1197 | F 918.623.2796

DAVID HILL PRINCIPAL CHIEF **DEL BEAVER** SECOND CHIEF

MEMORANDUM

DATE: 10/26/2024

TO: Dr. Kaila Harjo, Secretary of Education & Training FROM: Emma De La Cruz, MHR, LPC, Director

Thru: Diana Baker

RE: Office Closure for Disability Employment Awareness Event

The Muscogee (Creek) Nation Vocational Rehabilitation Service Program is pleased to announce that it will be hosting the Disability Employment Awareness Event at Langston University in Tulsa on Monday, October 28, 2024. We extend our gratitude to Langston University for generously offering their space to support our program and this significant event.

To ensure our team's full participation, the office will be closed on October 28. During this time, phone calls will be forwarded, and messages will be answered or returned promptly to maintain essential communication and support. Normal operations will resume on Tuesday, October 29, 2024.

This event highlights our dedication to disability employment awareness, and we greatly appreciate your continued support as we collaborate with community and tribal partners to advocate for meaningful opportunities and visibility for those we serve.

Myto!